
Livestock Theft Awareness & 
Prevention 

WHO—Producers and Livestock Owners of Marion County 

 

WHAT—Jeff Soyez, Marion Co. Sheriff, and James Pinegar, 
Special Agent with the Livestock & Brand Investigations Unit, 

will be conducting a presentation on specific cases in Marion Co 
and a look into what happens after livestock go missing. 

 

WHEN—February 19, 2024 @ 6:00pm (dinner will be served) 

WHERE—Marion County Lake Hall, 1 Office Drive, Marion, 
KS 66861 

 

Please RSVP by February 16th to save your spot, max 150 people!! RSVP to 
either Jeff Soyez at 620-381-4027 OR Amy Soyez at 620-382-4055. 


